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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  Fax: 01403 865475


E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr G Kolter B.Sc PGCE NPQH
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13th May 2019
Country Dancing 2019

Dear Parents
All the children in Years 3, 4 and 5 and have been learning country dancing as part of their PE lessons.  As a school we traditionally attend the Country Dancing Festival in Horsham Park each year.  This is a lovely occasion when children from over 20 schools in Horsham perform dances together in the park for the parents to watch.  The dancing is great fun and very good exercise. Parents are usually invited to join in the final dance too!  This year’s festival is on Tuesday 11th June at 7.00pm; children are asked to attend from 6.30pm. 
If the festival has to be postponed due to bad weather, it will be held on the reserve date Tuesday 18th June. A decision regarding any postponement will be made at lunchtime on 11th June.
St Peter’s expects all children in Year 3, 4 and 5 to attend this event. The reason for making it an expectation to attend is to uphold the long tradition of Country Dancing in Cowfold. The Festival is in its 69th year and we would therefore love a strong representation from our school.
All children that do attend will be rewarded with a fun, splash session in our pool.

Horsham Park will be opened for parking, if the ground is firm enough. Please follow the parking marshals’ instructions. 
Please will you fill in the form below and return it to the office by Friday 24th May to confirm that your child/children will be dancing at the event. Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely
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Giles Kolter
Headteacher

Country Dancing Festival 2019
Key Points for the Country Dancing Festival on Tuesday 11th June: 

1. The Festival starts at 7.00pm. Please be at Horsham Park no later than 6.30pm.

2. The children will all need to wear trainers or plimsolls, white school polo shirts, and the girls to wear their green PE shorts, the boys to wear grey school shorts.  The girls will be given their skirts on Friday 7th June.

3. All children must come ready dressed.

4. Please make sure that your child has a drink.

5. There will be car parking at the Horsham Park which is only available from the North Parade car park.
6. If the weather is bad, the festival will be postponed to the following week, Tuesday 17th June. A decision regarding this will be made at lunchtime on the 11th.

We are looking forward to a most enjoyable evening and hope that as many parents as possible will stay and enjoy the fun too.

Please fill in the form below and return it to the office by Friday 24th May to confirm that your child/children will be dancing. Thank you for your support.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Country Dancing 2019
I confirm that my child/children: ……………………………………
In class:…………………………… will be able to take part in the Country Dancing event on:

Please tick box

Tuesday 11th June in Horsham Park.  Arrival 6.30pm for a 7pm start.

Signed…………………………………   Date……………………………
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